

15th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our school dinner menu is very popular with children and staff. We would like to invite you to come and join us for lunch with your child on one of the dates below. This will give you the opportunity to taste our delicious meals for yourself as well as experiencing lunchtime at our school with your child.

There are limited spaces available. Adult meal is priced at £2 and you can book you space through your SCOPAY account. Booking will go live today.

Please note that this invitation is for one family member only and is not suitable for you if you need to bring another child along. This will enable you to spend one to one time with your child and share a meal together.

Please do not book more than one session.

This will commence on:

Tuesday 6th February **(11.30am – 12.30 pm)**:

Wednesday 7th February (11.30am – 12.30 pm)

As we have limited spaces for adult lunch, places will be given based on first come first serve. Please book by 26th January.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask the class teacher or Miss Bibi.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Logan

Head of School

Yours sincerely,

Mr Warren

Executive head

Mr Gregory Logan Head of School Robin Warren

Executive Head Teacher





